
Thank You for Visiting Our Scope & Sequence 
Page!

We’re currently putting the finishing touches on 
our Scope & Sequence documents, and they will 
be available for viewing soon.

In the meantime, if you have any questions about 
our curriculum or academic programs, please don’t 
hesitate to contact us at 856-589-1665 — we’re 
here to help!

Thank you for your patience as we continue to 
build out this valuable resource for our families.

—The GCCS Admin Team


